
The Minutes of an Informal Gathering of the Heritage Commission 
Held on August 22, 2002 

 
 

An informal gathering of some of the members of the Heritage Commission was held, as previously 
announced, on this date in the Town Library at 10:00.  A lack of quorum was noticed but as the previous 
absence of members had never before lead to inactivity it was decided to proceed with business, and 
record doings. 

Present were Peter Parker, pro tem Chairman, Jennifer Landman, Selectlady, and Bob Southworth, 
representative of the lost tribe. 

It was felt important by all hands that a representative be present at a meeting to be held in the 
Selectmen’s Office (or the Conference Room,) on the 28th of August at 0900.  This is with the architect 
and they will be discussing a room or space for Heritage.  All present said they would be there. 

Peter commented at length on carpets for the newly to be constructed spaces and said it was not wise to 
install wall to wall carpeting.  He said such carpeting could not be effectively cleaned, contained all sorts 
of bugs, contributed to the wasting of written matter and should be carefully thought over. 

Bob Southworth stated that his “opus” was at the printer, that he had decided to pay for it himself and 
copyright it, that each member would be given one free copy and if they wanted more it would be at 
Bob’s cost—about $10.00 a copy.  He further stated that in the front it will say “Authorized by the 
Heritage Commission.”  He felt this was a reasonable statement since the Commission had previously 
authorized him to spend over $200.00 for the 25 copies and now the Commission would receive 8 copies 
free, and plus additional copies would be given free to the Library, the School, etc.  There was no 
objection. 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday the 26th of September at 10:00 in the Library.   

By R.A. Southworth 

 
 


